
KELLY MCBRIDE 
for Villa Park City Council 

Dear Neighbor, 

MCBRI DE4VI LLAPARK@GMAI L.COM 

MCBRIDE4VILLAPARK.COM 

As we approach the election day, I am hopeful to earn your vote by summarizing my credentials and 

goals for the next four years if elected to our City Council. 

• 43 years' experience as a leader in the construction industry, internationally known for

renovation projects on many of the world's tallest commercial buildings from New York to

Singapore. I have experience and expertise with code compliance and negotiating with the

toughest building and safety agencies in the world.

• Past President of the Sealant, Waterproofing, Restoration Institute, an organization of the top

contractors, manufacturers and consultants across the United States in a billion-dollar

segment of construction. Also served six years on the Board of Directors.

• Served six years on the Board of Directors for the American Bonanza Society, with a

membership of over 11,000 pilots and airplane owners both nationally and internationally.

• Appointed to the View Commission of Rancho Palos Verdes to mediate disputes over the

View Ordinance enacted by the City Council to protect views. The hostile environment

between neighbors required patient listening and the ability to filter out emotions to reach a

tenable compromise for both parties.

Villa Park is still under review by the Department of Housing and Community Development for its 

Housing Element submittal to establish compliance with the 6th Cycle of the Regional Housing Needs 

Assessment. It is critical that we have our most experienced and capable representatives on 

the City Council to represent Villa Park during this process over the next four years. The 

essence of why we love Villa Park is the large lot size and upscale community that all of us have 

worked so hard to obtain. Our city staff needs the support of seasoned business executives to 

shepherd our next application through the process by networking with high level politicians that make 

the appointments to the HCD and acknowledging our commitment to the regional housing needs on 

our terms. 

Thank you in advance for your choice to vote for Kelly McBride and Robert Frackelton to join the 

council and preserve the character of Villa Park. 
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